
Senior Survey Analysis



Overview 
● A survey was created for the class of 2020 to gather feedback on senior 

events and general attitudes considering everything going on with COVID-19
● Over 2,000 responses were received from all high schools including 

Homewood Center through multiple different surveys
● Generally speaking, students have no problem with postponements
● Responses were collected the week of April 3rd through 10th
● We continue to utilize the channels we have to reach out for updated 

feedback
● Weekly meetings with senior representatives



Graduation
What is your preference on how we could 
celebrate graduation in the event that it 
cannot be held at Merriweather in the 
current window?

● Students expressed that they would 
generally prefer to postpone graduation 
and hold it as normal as possible

● Celebration at high schools seemed to be 
a favorable backup plan

● Students show concern about refunds for 
cap and gown orders as well as honor 
cords



Prom
Would you attend a prom held in your high 
school building?

● Though this is data for the entire county, it 
is generally in line with each school’s 
individual surveys. 

● Depending on how long events would be 
postponed, there have been ideas about 
having prom in the homecoming format, 
taking the money from the venue (if 
possible) to decorate the school



Academics
What is your biggest concern about 
academics?

● Students still seem to be unclear about the 
process and requirements of online school

● Grades are a concern because of 
scholarship GPA requirements and 
graduation requirements



Extra Curricular
● Sports

○ Staff vs senior scrimmages over the 
summer for those who would have 
participated in spring sports

○ Senior banquet just for sports
○ Intramural summer league
○ “Play day” over the summer

● Arts
○ Virtual recognition
○ Virtual performances/showcase
○ Summer performances



What could HCPSS do to help you feel better connected 
during this time?

● While many students selected the “canvas update” option, receiving a lot of 
notifications at once can be overwhelming. 

○ Followed up on request, added Dr. Martirano’s daily message to banner of student Canvas
○ Students appreciated the addition and outreach

● Periodic surveys such as this one helped students to feel engaged in this 
process. 

● Encourage personalized messages from staff to students rather than copied 
HCPSS messaging

teacher/staff 
check-in



Next Steps for Senior Recognition
“Humans of HCPSS”

● Engage HCPSS media to post stories from seniors and their parents of staff 
who made a difference in their lives

● Life after high school posts, displaying plans for students after HCPSS

Virtual Senior Shout Out

● Social Media snapshot of each senior

Yard Signs Supporting Seniors

● Marriotts Ridge parent idea to create signs to support the class of 2020- 
proceeds would go towards a local organization


